Topsham Surgery & Glasshouse Medical Centre

Friends & Family Test Feedback

In December, 6 patients completed the form “How likely are you to recommend our GP Practice to Friends and Family.  

The results were 
Extremely Likely			5
Likely 						1


We also received the following comments:-


“Thank you so much for your care – Nurses very helpful & Reception staff on the telephone very good”


“Deborah was so helpful with such a pleasant manner”


“Very efficient & helpful”

[bookmark: _GoBack]
“I was very impressed with the service I received”



